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March 10, 2005 
 
 
 
To: Public Works Committee / Council 
From: Klare Schroeder, PE, Project Manager 
 
 
 
RE: Project # SSW05-1470, P1650(    )005Q Eglin Street Grading and Utilities Construction 
 from East North Street to the SDDOT Facility approach, CIP Project # 50560 

 
 
   

This is a Request for Council to Authorize Selection of Professional Consultant Services for 
the Eglin Street Grading and Utilities Construction Projects. 
 
The City of Rapid City proposes to construct a new portion of Eglin Street (from East North 
Street to the SDDOT Facility approach).  The work will include construction of new water 
main line, new sewer main line, new drainage system storm sewer and inlets, new curb and 
gutter, street paving, roadway lighting, and new sidewalk and driveway where necessary.   
 
This proposed project is to be bid and constructed in 2006, in coordination with Exit 60. 

 
The project currently has a total budget of $ 1,134,000, including design and construction 
with easements or right-of-way acquisition additional, if necessary.  Funding for the project 
is from State/Federal-Aid Urban Systems STP Funds, the 833 Sewer Enterprise Fund and 
the 933 Water Enterprise Fund. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
CC: Dirk Jablonski, Ted Vore 
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